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Session: Closing of JewishGen Bessarabia Winter Symposium 

 

Thank you all for participating and presenting at Bessarabia Winter Symposium.   

At the closing session of the symposium, we will talk about future Bessarabian projects, new 

acquisitions of records, and possibilities to find more records at Moldovan and other archives, 

like educational, land, and other records.  We will also discuss how to engage with different 

Jewish Genealogical websites, including forums in Russian language, to find ways of 

cooperation, and data exchange.  

After the symposium, I would like to get feedback from you about the symposium sessions.   

Please do not hesitate to write about it directly to me at yefimk@verizon.net or to JewishGen 

Discussion group with #hashtag - #bessarabia. 
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